
Annual Salon 2024 

This year the Salon and picnic was an indoor/outdoor event held July 13th at the wonderful Davis 
property. Thank you, John and Barbara, for being such great hosts and doing the Salon setup and 

arrangement for the dinner that followed.  It is always a treat that you allow us to wander and photograph 
your wonderful gardens.  The club members bring potluck food to share and  

you can always count on some really good food. 
 

     
 

 


